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Thursday 17th February 2022 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 
 

Re:  Storm Eunice on Friday 18th February 2022 

The weather forecast for Friday is predicting a significant event called storm Eunice, which may 
bring gusts of wind in excess of 70mph, particularly during the morning and at the time when 
pupils will be travelling to school. Some exposed coastal areas could potentially see wind gusts 
of 100mph. 

We are monitoring the weather forecast and weather warnings very closely. We anticipate that 
some pupils and teachers may experience difficulty attending school due to travel disruption. At 
this time, school is planning to be open to receive pupils and staff who are able to travel safely. 
We advise all parents and carers to check weather warnings overnight, to assess if it is safe for 
you to travel to school as normal in the morning. 

If the weather forecast deteriorates further, we will endeavour to notify you as quickly as possible 
if that will affect school in any way. 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ian Carnwell 

Director of Operations, Reach South Academy Trust 

 


